29 March 2020

Dear Friends
 
I trust that you are all managing with the present challenging circumstances.  I have attached this week's devotion.  I have sent it to all the addresses that have been forwarded to me this week. I do not have contacts for everyone, therefore,  If you are in contact with others from our congregations in particular ask if they have received this, if not forward this to them and ask them to forward their email address to me so that we can all keep in touch.  May I also ask if  possible print a copy for some who has no access to email and bring it to them, It is very important that we keep contact with all age groups in our congregations.
These are some example of what is available online. Enjoy worship, keep safe and keep close to the one who loves you the most.  JESUS
 
Every Blessing
 
Roger
 
